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14/03/2024  06:56:072023/5391/P OBJ Christopher 

Khouri

Please do not approve this application. I am a resident of 55-57 Holmes Road and this would directly 

negatively impact me and my neighbours. Firstly due to increased residents in an already full student 

accommodation building. Secondly the plans would block sunlight in to our flat as well as our neghbours. 

This proposal has already been declined multiple times and it’s frustrating that the developer is trying to sneak 

it through. They are already expanding the accommodation by adjusting the layout on the ground floor and 

removing a garage. 

Please do not approve this.
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